
From: dscan266@aol.com <dscan266@aol.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/8/2014 3:09:38 PM 
Subject: Hilton Head Airport Runway Extension

Attachments: legislative affairs 111814 ltr.tif

Thank you for taking my call. I have attached the letter that was returned via post office due to "lack of suite number or agency name.
" I understand how these things happen. In regards to the subject matter of this letter, I appreciate the time and consideration you give 
this.
Thank you.
Sincerely,

Dorothy Scanlin

dscan266@aol.com
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